
Subject: Master CFI renewal

From: Don <donz3@aol.com>

Date: 11/16/2015 4:07 PM

To: Helen Woods <helen@chesapeakesportpilot.com>

Please give all due consideration to Ms. Helen Woods for renewal of her Master CFI.  
She has been an integrated and important part of the formation and leadership (as 
Vice-President) of the Searey Flight Instructors Association.  

She takes the initiative to complete recurrent training in the Searey herself 
regularly, and provides one of the most structured and respected training programs in 
the nation for the Searey LSA aircraft.

She has my admiration mostly for her incredible attention to detail with respect for 
her duties as a senior flight instructor and flight school manager.

Sincerely,

Don Laughlin
Designated Pilot Examiner
www.centralfloridaflightexams.com
FSDO 15  
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